
S�ving Y� Is O� Business...

That’s right! We are committed to manage operations within the current 
MPWD rate structure for another year, and wanted to share the news!

Please contact us if there is an opportunity to serve you better! MPWD@MidPeninsulaWater.org or 650-591-8941

NO WATER RATE INCREASES FOR NEXT 
FISCAL YEAR, BEGINNING JULY 1, 2020!

G�d News!G�d News!

MPWD’s mission
is to deliver a safe, 
high-quality, reliable supply 
of water for current and future 
generations in a cost-effective, 
environmentally-sensitive, and 
efficient manner.


